
 

 
 

 This is a request to take another firm look at the Dutchess Community 

College ( DCC ) request to be lead agency.  

 

 I have been following the issue from day one. When DCC originally 

released the information that they wanted to build dormitories, the local 

District came alive with concerns.  I am sure you are aware by now the 

issues behind every ones issues. 

 

 To bring your agency up to speed or the complete picture, one of which in 

my opinion has been mixed with partial and half truths, will take realistically 

a few hours. It is my greatest hope to physically allow myself along with any 

party you feel can bring the facts before you.    

 

 I understand that multiple letters and mails have come before you, one of 

mine also.  

With so much affecting so many residents, municipalities, the District, 

colleges and hospitals. Besides the Fire and other Emergency Services, so 

much is being affected. 

 

 To produce a Lead Agency without all necessary facts will be doing the 

DEC an injustice- besides the people you serve.  

 

  I am available any time, along with all Elected Officials from 

Commissioners of the Fire District; Town Supervisors (2), this district has 2 

towns affected, Legislators 2, Town councilman whose district is in 
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question, and most certainly DCC, Assemblyman Joel Miller and Senator 

Steve Saland.  

 

  I need to emphasize the unusual request of mine as a most serious and 

detrimental effect this will have if not done and or scrutinized to the fullest.  

 

 With utmost respect and honor,    

 

                                  Mr. James R. Doxsey 

                                

                                  Dutchess County Legislator District 1   

                              

                                  55 Buckingham Avenue 

 

                                  Poughkeepsie, New York 12601 

 

Cell (845) 337-0026  h. (845) 454-5225   

 

w. (845) 486-2100  fax (845)486-2113 

 

   


